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North Bay, ON February 23, 2021 

 

 

Subject: Report from Mary-Ann Kotylak and Gerry McCrank dated February 12, 2021 

re Request for Proposal 2021-05, Professional Engineering Services for ICIP 

Sidewalk Program  

 

File No.   Res.  2021 -   

Moved by Councillor:   

Seconded by Councillor:   

That City Council approve the award of a contract to J.L. Richards & Associates Limited 

for an amount up to $929,445.00 (plus HST), for the provision of engineering services 

related to the ICIP Sidewalk Program.  

 

 

 

Carried  Carried as amended  Lost  

 
 

Conflict  Endorsement of Chair  

 

Yeas      Nays    

        

        

         

 

Record of Vote (Upon Request of Councillor  ___) 

 

Signature of Clerk _ 
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